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Verweij, Ellen
FW: Meeting Request Intel

Dear Mr. Kaai,

I am writing on behalf of Intel Corporation, the world's leading semiconductor chip maker who recently
acquired McAfee, the internet security software company, to request a meeting with you in your capacity as
DAPIX Attache at the Dutch Permanent Representation regarding the Data Protection Regulation.

Mr & who is leading Intel's privacy and security policy efforts in Europe, wishes to discuss
with you what changes to the draft Regulation should be considered to ensure the security of citizens' data
while promoting high privacy standards and responsible data security processing.

Would you be available for a meeting in Brussels in the week of 10 or 17 December?

In case you have any further questions, please contact me on +32 __

Kind regards,

Consultant
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